
 
 
 
Susanne Gaddis 
118 Pinoak Court 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
 
Dear Susanne: 
 
Thank you for making the Gulf Coast Education That Works Curriculum Integration Conference 
a success.  This year, our conference registration increased with more than 150 local ISD 
administrators, teachers, and staff. 
 
The evaluations we received at the end of the day overwhelmingly praised your efforts.  
Conference participants expressed how valuable the information you provided would be to them 
as they prepared to integrate their curriculum.  The best practices you shared will definitely make 
a positive difference in the classroom.  Your efforts are truly appreciated and we hope that your 
experience was positive. 
 
Thank you, once again, for all your help.  Please feel free to call us if you have any questions or 
need additional information.  As we make plans for the next Curriculum Integration Conference, 
your suggestions and comments are welcome.  Thank you once again. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Valschkia Dabney-Smith Victoria Walters 
Area Coordinator, Tech Prep Assistant Director, School-to-Careers 
 
 


